
Senior Infants – March Review 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Below is a brief overview of what we got up to during March:  

 

Literacy 

During Literacy this month, the boys are girls have been working tremendously hard on their 

writing. We have put a big emphasis on letter formation and writing sentences into their 

copies. The boys and  girls have been identifying titles, capital letters and full stops. This 

month, we have also been learning the phonograms -ain, -ail, -eat, -ead and -oat. We then 

moved onto blending some consonants, bl, br, cl, cr, fl, tr, fr, dr, gl, gr, pl and pr. We also 

celebrated World Book Day this month and it was wonderful to see the boys and girls 

bringing in and speaking about their favourite books.  

 

 

 

Numeracy 

In numeracy this month, the boys and girls have been learning about the story of 10. The 

children combined and partitioned numbers to make 10 using various concrete resources. 

The  children have started to combine three numbers totalling to 10. During Seachtain na 

Gaeilge, the boys and girls played ‘Preabadh na Liathróide’ to practise counting to 10 as 

Gaeilge.  

 

 

 

 

 



Gaeilge 

During Gaeilge this month, the children celebrated many great things about Ireland with an 

emphasis on Irish as a spoken language. Senior Infants put in a great effort in speaking 

Gaeilge throughout the school day. Below are some pictures of the children enjoying 

Seachtain na Gaeilge. The children’s hard work must have paid off as a mysterious note was 

left by a leprechaun summoning the boys and girls to the playground where gold coins were 

hidden everywhere!! It wasn’t without effort but unfortunately the boys and girls were not 

able to catch the leprechaun on this occasion…. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Our theme when we return in April is the Doctor’s Surgery. If you have any relevant books, 

toys, small world items that you are finished with and can donate to the school that would 

be much appreciated.  

That is all our news for now. I hope everybody has a wonderful Spring Break and I look 

forward to seeing you all again in April! 

Kind regards,  

Emma 


